
WE VALUE RESPECT
AND COMPASSION.
It is a felony in New York State to assault or 
attempt to inflict physical injury to health 
care personnel.  Physical or verbal assault 
to our staff will not be tolerated and will 
result in removal from this facility.

NYC Health + Hospitals Employees are instructed to report a 
workplace violence incident (Form HHC 2829) to Hospital Police 
or electronically by visiting the Safety & Wellness Page on the 
Employee Resources Center.


